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Letter Dated: May 24, 1990
Received: May 30, 1990

Dear Mr. Fellows:

This letter concerns the Lobo Production, No. 1 Gulf Federal 24, Federal
Lease NM-17009, Sandoval County, New Mexico.

It is requested that the date for which your office will consider the lease
to have been terminated be extended to November 1, 1990.

The reason for this request is due to current ongoing negotiations with an
operator to purchase the well and assume operations.

Lobo Production is in bankruptcy and the Trustee, Mr. Robert L. Finch,
Attorney, is conducting the negotiations with the operator.

Your consideration of this request would be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,
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